
“ Interesting story, to say the least... The project was for the DOE and is currently still ongoing. I was the Coatings 
Engineer for the project and had multiple site/chemical resistance requirements that the coatings needed to meet. John 
Maloney, Rick Brown, Jim Rippi, Dwayne Meyer, and Carboline Testing Lab answered the call and were able to test the 
products needed to the specific requirements to be used on site. Only company out of multiple that were asked to provide 
tested data and trial runs before the coatings could be applied. I’m forever grateful to the guys at Carboline for their 
tireless effort to make this project a success.” 

								        Michael J. Pardo

								        S&B Engineers and Constructors
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but these are some offsite 
photos from another project.


